
Further changes in the payment for article submission and/or publishing 
 
 
 
Due to a progressively decreasing financial support of Czech science it is necessary to modify 
the contribution of authors to the publishing costs of Physiological Research.  
 
The Editors and the Editorial Board have therefore decided to increase the manuscript 
processing fee to 60 EUR for article submitted after March 1, 2010. This fee will be 
subtracted from page charge of articles accepted for publication. Page charge will be 40 EUR 
per printed page for each article except of review articles which will be charged 20 EUR per 
printed page only. Additional 150 EUR will be charged for each printed page containing color 
illustrations. 
 
The review process will be started after the Editorial Office will receive the respective check 
or documents indicating bank transfer of the above mentioned 60 EUR. If you are not sure 
whether the topic of your article is compatible with the scope of Physiological Research, 
please, wait with the payment until Editorial Office contact you. 
 
The accepted papers will not appear as preprints on our website (and in other databases) and 
they will not be sent to printing office unless the appropriate page charge will be received. 
The respective amount will be indicated in the letter announcing manuscript acceptance.  
 
A special reduced page charge (20 EUR per printed page) will be required for those articles 
which were submitted prior to March 1, 2010 but accepted for issues published already in 
2011. 
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